
Town of Glen Planning Board 
November 16, 2017 

Regular Monthly Meeting Report 
 
 
 Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

 
 Planning Board Attendance – Frank Casler, John Thomas, Ray Dykeman, Rodney Kowalczyk 

and Wanda Burch 
 

 Review/revise/approve our meeting report 
 

 A motion to approve our October 19 meeting report was made by Frank and seconded by 
Rodney, all were in favor. 

 
 New Business 
 Minor 2 lot sub-division for Mast and Weis, on Lang Drive.  A motion to approve the 

minor sub-division was made by Frank, seconded by Wanda, all were in favor.  
 SEQR part 2 for changes to the permitted use list in the Industrial Business Park  
 A motion to naming the Glen Planning Board as lead agency for SEQR was made by 

John, seconded by Wanda, all were in favor 
 The 11 part 2 SEQR questions were reviewed and all agreed there was no or small 

impact with this zoning use change for the Industrial Business Park 
 A negative declaration, (no significant adverse environmental impacts) motion was 

made by John and seconded by Frank, all were in favor.    
 
 Public comment  

 
 Old Business  
 Possible new business for the Glen Business Park, Lystek presentation 
 Questions and answers/Public comment 

 
 Other 
 Town board items of interest 
 Open Planning Board position 

 
 Next regular meeting – December 21, 2017, 7:30PM 

 
 At 9:32pm a motion to adjourn was made by Frank and seconded by Rodney, all were in favor 
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